
Welcome to the latest edition of CHIC CHAT. This newsletter brings you some of 
CHIC’s and the sectors current news. If you would like to feature in next 

month’s issue, please get in touch. 

News from the Sector

The Green Homes Grant initiative from the UK 
government to Local Authorities sets out how you can 
apply for grants to improve low EPC rated properties 

READ MORE

CHIC Webinars

It’s your last chance to book your place on our free Compliance 
and Building Safety Webinar – find out the latest information 
on how to keep up with building regulations

News from the Supply Chain

There have been some great stories over the past month 
from CHIC’s supply chain which we would like to share with 
you…

READ MORE

READ MORE READ MORE

What’s Happening at CHIC

We are please to announce that our new Timber Fire Doors 
Framework is now live, available for all of CHIC’s members

If you would like to discuss any of the content in this month’s newsletter, please feel 
free to get in touch at ccoulson@chicltd.co.uk.
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